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1263 Argyle Road

Berwyn, PA 19312

January 4, 2006

In regards to: $150 Mail-in Notebook Rebate

Rebate Program PC05B

P.O. Box 540040

El Paso, TX 88554-0040

To Whom It May Concern:
Enclosed you will find the rebate form and receipt for my December 8, 2005 purchase of a Toshiba Satellite notebook from the Circuit City store in Berwyn, PA. Unfortunately, I was not able to include a copy of the UPC barcode. In cleaning up the house to prepare for Christmas, I threw several boxes away that I should have kept for rebate purposes. The Toshiba notebook box was one of those boxes.
I called and spoke to one of your representatives about this and he said that this letter would be sufficient to replace a lost or destroyed UPC barcode. I certainly hope this is the case. $150 is (obviously) a lot of money! Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter.
By the way, I really like the new notebook and intend to buy another in the near future.

Yours truly,
Joel Pearson
Enclosures (2)

JP

